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Section Newsletter       17th April 2017 
Annual General 

Meeting, May 3 2017 
   Notice: The Annual General Meeting of the DoBC Section of Clinical Faculty 

will be held on Wednesday May 3rd from 5.30 to 7.30 pm at: 
Doctors of BC HEALTH Room 

1665 West Broadway 
Vancouver, BC V6J 5A4  

 
Agenda:  Approval of Minutes from AGM 17th May 2016 
                President’s Report 
                Treasurer’s Report and Financial Statements 
                Report from DoBC / UBC working group 
                Other Reports – UBC, DoBC 
                General Discussion 
                Election of Directors 
                Adjournment 
 
hors d'oeuvres and drinks will be available 
 
Access Code 2852 
Teleconference facilities will be available – please contact Gabrielle Lynch-
Staunton, GLynch@doctorsofbc.ca or info@ucfa.ca for details. 
 

Executive Meeting 
April 6th 2017  

   The Executive of the Section of Clinical Faculty met on April 6th and discussed 
preliminary results from the DoBC Clinical Faculty Survey. Full results should 
be available shortly through the DoBC once the DoBC Board has reviewed 
these. 
The new governance structure of the DoBC consisting of a smaller Board and 
Representative Assembly will be established soon with the first meeting of the 
RA planned for September. All Sections of the DoBC will have a delegate on 
the Representative Assembly. 
 

Doctors of BC / UBC 
Clinical Faculty 

Working Committee 

   The Dean of the Faculty of Medicine UBC will be receiving the joint 
recommendations of the working committee. Including in these 
recommendations will be consideration for recognition of the impact of the 
increased teaching requirements, processes around postgraduate training, 
recognition and opportunities for advancement of clinical teachers and 
mentorship. 
 

 
Don’t forget to re-

join the Section! 

   The Doctors of BC Dues notice will be coming out shortly. Don’t forget to re-
join the section by checking the box on the dues form or joining through the 
SCF website at www.ucfa.ca 

     
David Wensley 

President, Section of Clinical Faculty, Doctors of BC 
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